

Eddie Baza Calvo Governor

Ray Tenorio Lieutenant Governor Paula M. Blas Director

February 14, 2011

The Honorable Judith T. Won Pat Speaker I Mina'trentai Unu na Liheslaturan Guåhan 155 Hesler Place Hagåtña, Guam 96910

Re:

Report of Remittances and Retirements for January 2011

Dear Speaker Won Pat:

Submitted in accordance with Public Law 30-196, Chapter XII, Section 7, is the Retirement Fund's report of remittances and the number of retirements from the Guam Memorial Hospital and Department of Education for the month of January 2011. The report is also provided in "pdf" format on the enclosed diskette, and will be posted on the Fund's website at <a href="www.ggrf.com">www.ggrf.com</a>.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Ceria Magdalera at 475-8931.

Sincerely,

Paula M. Blas

Director 🔨

Enclosure

cc: Doris Flores Brooks, Public Auditor

Trustees:

Joe T. San Agustin

Wilfred P. Leon Guerrero,Ed.D. Vice-Chairman Investment Committee, Chairman

Antolina S. Leon Guerrero Secretary

Gerard A. Cruz Treasurer Audit & Operations Committee, Chairman

George A. Santos Members' & Benefits Committee, Chairman

Katherine T.E. Taitano Trustee

Wilfred G. Aflague Trustee

## Government of Guam Retirement Fund Report of Remittances and Retirements January 1 - 31, 2011

	Remittances		Retirements				
				Number			
		Total		Pending	Number		
	Number	Amount	Number	Processing	of	Number	
	of	of	of	for	Disability	of	
Agency	Remittances	Remittances	Retirements	Retirement	Applicants	Cancellations	Total
Guam Memorial Hospital Authority	0	\$0.00	0	16	0	0	16
Department of Education	3	\$25,639.00	2	34	0	1	37
Total	3	\$25,639.00	2	50	0	1	53

/